NGUWUU

Winton Primary School Winton Westshire PL4 3LS

1st June 2004

Dear Alice,
You wanted me to let you know how our Year 3 outing to
Uplands Farm went. Well, the whole day was a great success.

We travelled to the farm by coach. The journey took less than an hour and, thankfully, none of the children was sick!

We were met at the farm by Mr Giles and his wife who couldn't have been more friendly. They told us the timetable for the day and we started off in the calving shed. The children were allowed to hand-feed two calves with milk from a bucket.

We had all brought packed lunches and we were able to eat them in an open barn where we sat on hay bales.

In the afternoon we had a tour of the farm, riding in a trailer on the back of the tractor. Mr Giles was very helpful pointing out all the features of the farm and answering the children's questions. (Jason asked how the hens laid their eggs in boxes!!)

Now for some practical advice: It is well worth insisting that the children all have wellingtons to wear, as it is muddy under foot. They will need their anoraks as well, as a lot of time is spent out in the open.

The children really enjoyed themselves. They have written some wonderful recounts of their day and we have already booked another visit for next May.

With best wishes,

Hannah

Hannah (Wright)

Letter from a teacher to a teacher in another school telling her about the success of the Y3 outing